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The Watauga High athletic department is sorting through all of the shuffling going on concerning
the spring sports schedule. It was originally reported

      

Wednesday morning on AM 1450, WATA, that WHS softball had its game with Ashe County
cancelled on Wednesday because the Huskies had to make up a Mountain Valley 1A/2A
Conference game.
In turn, the Pioneers dropped that game from their schedule completely, and they added a
varsity-only game with Wilkes Central, which was to be played Thursday at 4:30 p.m. But
according to the athletic department, that game has been cancelled as well.
The WHS baseball team, on the other hand, will play North Davidson at home tonight. There
was talk the game might be played on Thursday. But they will play it tonight and coverage
begins at 6 p.m., on Classic Hits 100.7 FM.
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